
March, 2023

Tax ID: 04-3571654

Dear Community and Business Partner:

Volunteers from the Cape Cod Lighthouse Charter School are visiting local businesses, shops,
restaurants and galleries seeking donations to our April 2023 Annual Fundraising Auction. This has been
our premiere fundraising event for the past 25 years, and we hope that you will help!

The Cape Cod Lighthouse Charter School is a public middle school created under the
Massachusetts Education Reform Act and funded by the Commonwealth of Massachusetts. We enroll 252
students from Bourne to Provincetown. The majority of our operating costs come out of our annual
budget, which is determined by a formula that fluctuates each year at the State level. This fiscal year, the
allocated amount of cost per student has shifted significantly, challenging us to reinvigorate our
fundraising efforts to make up for the unexpected deficit. Your contribution to this effort would be greatly
appreciated!

This year, the need for local support is greater than ever. Your contribution is directly helping
local students and teachers and their educational experience. This includes technology, teaching
resources/materials, seminars, recreation equipment, local field trips, ceremonies and enrichment
programs. Your efforts would support and enhance the quality of our educational programs, the teachers
who go above and beyond for their students, and the sense of community that makes the Lighthouse
Charter School so special.

We hope that you will consider donating an item, a service, or a gift certificate that can be
included in either the live or silent auction. Typically, more than 200 people attend this event each year,
and our hope is to also highlight your business and contribution to us with that exposure. The greatest
benefit, however, is the contribution that you would be making for the education of the children in our
care.

We appreciate any support you can give and look forward to your participation in this important
partnership with the Cape Cod Lighthouse Charter School.

Our auction this year is on April 8th, 2023, at Wequassett Resort and Golf Club from 4 pm-7pm,
and we would love it if you were able to attend as well!

Sincerely,
The Cape Cod Lighthouse Auction Committee


